MGA Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

Sept 17, 2020

Attendees: Tommy Lee, Bruce McKnight, Bill Schell, Dave Rowland, Lee Pereksta, Tony Delmonte, Bill Schieder,
Richard Valorose, Jim Walsh, Jack Narhi

Agenda Items:

1) Tommy made a motion to suspend the reading of the prior Minutes. The motion was approved.

2) Review of updated MGA book draft:
The purpose of this meeting was to review a draft of our updated MGA book per recent changes that will
be in effect for our upcoming season. Tony had done an excellent job putting the changes into a draft
format that he handed out to all board members.

The changes will not all be described here, but in summary the changes were to reflect:

1. Officers and committee chairs and members in effect for next season.

2. Date changes to reflect the next season going from October 2020 through December 31, 2021 and
then January through December 31 thereafter.

3. Handicap changes per the new World Handicap System and the impact to MGA minimum handicap
requirements to be a member of the MGA.

4. Arule regarding how late arrivals for weekly tournaments will be handled.

5. Arule regarding suspension of play due to weather.

6. An update regarding playing the ball up or down.

Most changes had already been discussed at meetings and ‘on the hill’ prior to golf each week. Tony will
be finalizing the changes prior to printing the new book.

Adjournment: A motion was made and approved to Adjourn.

Respectively submitted: Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary



